
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 

7 March 2023 
 
Motion: 
 
Torbay Council regrets any inconvenience caused by the closure of Brixham 
Road to enable the developers to undertake the works to support the Inglewood 
development. 
 
Working with several stakeholders including the fishing industry, Brixham Town 
Council, neighbouring parish councils, Brixham Chamber of Commerce, South 
Devon College and other businesses, we acknowledge that the original plans 
for a longer closure were reassessed by the developer and their contractor 
which led to a shorter closure period. 
 
The Council notes the petition as presented, but given the works are well 
advanced and that they are scheduled to complete at the end of this month, no 
further action will be taken. 
 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Cowell 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Long 

Agenda Item 6a, Petition for Debate – requesting the stopping 
of Torbay Ring Road closure  
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